
Tania Park 
Playground Upgrade 
As part of the ‘Connecting All Through Play’, Stage 1 works will 
commence Thursday 7 February and are due to be completed by 
April 2019. The playground will be closed during this time. 

The upgrade will include:

•	 A new inclusive playspace which provides a range of equipment 
for children and their carers.

•	 A main entry that is safe and welcoming with adjacent accessible 
parking.

•	 Landscaped areas to enhance nature play.

•	 Equipment to include a double bay swing, hurricane swing, 
wheelchair accessible carousel, shipwreck themed multi-play unit, 
inclusive slide, talk-tubes, play-hut, balance logs, plus more!

Enquiries: Parks & Recreation on 1300 434 434 
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au


